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Dear Parents, 
 
Toy Day 
Pupils will be able to take in a maximum of 2 items from Christmas this Friday 14th January. Children must be responsible 
for keeping their own items safe and intact. Children will not be able to access the internet or take photographs from any 
digital items and we do not allow mobile phones in the school at any time. Please ensure that sensible items are taken in, 
keeping in mind skin allergies from make-up / slime etc. We would encourage non-digital items as much as possible, 
especially in the P1-4 classes. 
 
Cross Country Training 
Cross Country training will take place every Friday for the next couple of months for all P6 & 7 children. Children can wear 
their PE gear to school and can take in boots or old runners with a warm coat / gloves / hat / change of socks as needed 
depending on the weather. 
 
Healthy Breaks and Lunches 
Please ensure that healthy items only are sent to school for break and lunch times in line with the school’s healthy eating 
policy. Children are allowed a treat on a Friday. Please refer to the guidance on the school website for more information. 
 
Safer Schools NI App 
We are launching the Safer Schools NI App within the school community this week. We ask that all parents download the 
app to their smart device. More information / download instructions available on the school website. 
 
Family Support Hub 
The Southern Area Family Support Hub leaflet is now available on the school website and has been pinged out via the 
school app. Please read carefully. We can support parents with making referrals to the hub at any time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Mone  
 
Principal 


